
                                                                                                                               
  April 15, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

We thank God that Giulia’s biopsy came back negative, but she has not been in church in quite a long while. Nino will be 
having some orthodontist work done—starting either next week or next month. 

Our testimony and hymn service with refreshments went well March 19. We also enjoyed a nice Good Friday communion service 
and Easter worship followed by lunch and games (for the young people who stayed late). We even had a first-time visitor for 
Easter—which is very unusual since Easter is often not a well-attended Sunday. People generally focus more on having a special 
lunch and spending the day with their family. Also a lady who visited one time several years ago attended several services this 
month. 

The parking lot/entry way for our church’s meeting place is a muddy mess right now while the owners work on refinishing it. Tom 
put down some wood boards to walk on, and we are praying the construction finishes quickly. 

Thank you for your prayers for the Easter tract. They were printed and arrived in time for us to distribute a good number of them 
around the city. May people read them and find peace with God.

Ilario is thankful that his work contract has been renewed through the end of the year. 

Tom continues to translate our weekly Sunday school lessons, and I periodically work on discipleship materials. 

Thank you for your prayers for our friends and neighbor’s salvation, including: Alberto, Gina, Diego, Piero, Liliana, Mario, 
Monaldo, Simone, Tito, Piera, and Santino. 

Thank you for your prayers and interest in our ministry. 

Stephanie for Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella



